ROAD TO
SUCCESS

August 19,2019
Dear Provost parents,
The Road to Success reading program begins Monday, September 9!

We encourage your child to enter reading time online at home each week by
Monday morning. By doing so, he/she can earn prizes, virtual coins, collect badges,
and level up.

Students who read at least 4 days a week for 20 minutes each day will be eligible to
win prizes throughout the year. Prizes include coupons for free meals to local
restaurants, free activities, and family passes to university sporting and theater
events. *Beginning January 2020, prizes will be mailed home directly from the RTS
office. You will need to create a parent account and enter your home address to
receive prizes.* Twice a month a student from each class will win a prize from the
library’s Treasure Box.

Instructions for entering reading time at HOME:
1. Visit www.rtsutah.com.

2. The user name is your child’s first and last name all lowercase, no spaces,
followed by 2019. (example: johnsmith2019). If your child has two last names, use
the first name and the first last name (example: Maria Diego Sanchez would be
mariadiego2019).

3. The password is cougar. If you would like to change your password, click on
“Account” then “Personal Info” under the menu.

If you are having difficulty logging in, please let me know.

Instructions if you would like PROVOST ELEMENTARY to enter reading time
for you:

Teachers K-4 can provide me a report each Monday based on your child’s
homework reading minutes and I will enter the minutes online.

All 5" through 6th grade students will be entering reading time online at school each
Monday.

Thank you!
Janene Kay

Road to Success Coordinator
janenek@provo.edu




